
 

 

Xx November 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to offer an opportunity for our school choir to perform at Luton Airport on 
Monday 9th December. This will be a wonderful experience for the children to share their 
talent with the public during the festive season. 
 
We have 30 spaces available, which will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. If 
your child would like to take part, please confirm their place by returning the attached reply 
slip. 
 
Further details regarding travel arrangements and any additional requirements will be 
provided once the places have been filled. 
 
Thank you for your support and enthusiasm! 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Sharon Rogers 
Computing Lead, Bramingham Primary School 
 
 

 
Permission Slip 
 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
I give/do not give permission for my child, _____________________to attend the school 
choir performance at Luton Airport on Monday 9th December. 
 
Signature: ______________________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Number: _______________________________ 


